
MEMORANDUM
TO: Board of Education
THRU: Dr. Mike Dominguez, Superintendent
FROM: Brandon Anderson, Director of Plant Facilities
DAT E: 12/20/2024
RE: Consider and Act on bid received from Davis Fire Systems to 

replace the Fire Alarm System at Plymell School in the amount 
of $67,790.

ISSUE & BACKGROUND:

Within our capital budget we have funds allocated to replace this system as the current 
one is old and antiquated and needs replaced badly.

Director of Plant Facilities, Brandon Anderson will be present and stand for questions.
ALTERNATIVES:

RECOMMENDATION:
Accept bid from Davis Fire Systems to replace the Fire Alarm System at Plymell School 
in the amount of $67,790.

FISCAL NOTE:
We have $95,115 budgeted for this capital expenditure. This bid is also being quoted 
through Greenbush Cooperative which ensures we are getting the best price for this 
service.

ATTACHMENTS:
Quote from Davis Fire Systems


